
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week Date Event 

11 
Tues 
12th 
April 

Last Day of Term 1 

1 Term 2 
Mon 
2nd 
May  

First day of Term 2 

3 
Tues 
17th 
May 

Governing Council 

7 
Mon 
13th 
June 

Queen’s birthday Public 
Holiday 

8 
Tues 
21st 
June 

Governing Council 

10 
Thurs 
7th July

Last Day of Preschool 

Mallala Preschool 
Newsletter 
Week 10, Term 1, 2016 

Preschool Thursday Dates Term 1 
2016 

Week 10:  Thursday 7th April 
 

Term 2 2016 
Week 2:  Thursday 12thMay 
Week 4:  Thursday 26th May 
Week 6:  Thursday 9th June 

Week 8:  Thursday 23rd June 
Week 10:  Thursday 7th July 

 
 

Wow! It’s the end of Term 1 already. What a busy 
term we have had. Can you believe we are already a 
quarter of the way through Preschool for the year. 
 
Pick up/ drop off: 
Just a reminder that dismissals prior to 3:00pm 
require parents or guardians to sign their child out 
through the front office before collection. 
So we can ensure the safety of all students please 
remember to sign your child in and out daily. If your 
child is being collected by someone else or if 
circumstances change for bus pick up please notify 
preschool staff.  
 
Library Borrowing: 
Week 10 is our last week for library borrowing.  
Please ensure that all library books are returned by 
Monday of Week 11. 
 
Sun Protection at Preschool: 
To help support us, please ensure children have sun 
cream applied before each session, have a sun 
appropriate hat each preschool session and are 
wearing sun appropriate clothing. This includes 
keeping sleeveless tops to a minimum. Children are 
supported by educators to apply sun cream after 
lunch in readiness for outside play in the afternoon. 
 
Items labelled: 
To help us return any lost items, please ensure that all 
items are named with your child’s first name so that 
we can return all lost items quickly. 
 
Family photos: 
We have had some family photos for our belonging 
display. We would love to see some more. 
 
Playdough: 
Thank you to those families that have donated 
playdough ingredients. We’re still looking for more 
donations of salt, oil or cream of tartar. 
 
We hope everyone has safe and happy holidays and 
we look forward to seeing everyone’s smiling faces 
back at Preschool next term. 

Important Dates 


